

Agenda Item No. (13)

Board of Directors Meeting of February 28, 2025

COMMUNICATIONS

- 1. An email from Robert C. Goodman, addressed to Golden Gate Bridge Highway and Transportation District Board of Directors Dorsey and Engardio, dated February 12, 2025, expressing concern over unsafe Golden Gate Transit bus operator behavior in the Financial District.
- 2. An email from Dan Bell, addressed to the Golden Gate Bridge Highway and Transportation District and Sonoma Marin Area Rail Transit (SMART) Board of Directors and General Managers, dated February 14, 2025, suggesting improvements to SMART Station maps relative to Golden Gate Transit bus connections.

A copy of the communication listed above is available upon request from the Office of the District Secretary.

THIS PAGE INTENTIONALLY LEFT BLANK